
Vision
 Empowering all students to be socially responsible, life-long learners in an ever changing world.

Mission
The School District of Tomahawk will become the school District of choice known for its high levels 

of student achievement, the excellence of its programs, and its sound stewardship.
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Pillar Item

TWS Congratulations to the Drama Dept on their State Performance of "We Are The Sea" at 
UWSP on November 19.  The performance earned the group All State Honors and 
Outstanding Ensemble.  Maura Koth earned and Outstanding Acting Award.  Ms. 
Balda and Ms. Herbison earned Outstanding Directing Awards.

TWS Congratulations to Paige DeKiep for her performance at the WIAA Girls State Swim 
Meet.  Great season Team and Coaches!

TL&R/TWS Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) was able to participate once again with 
the Tomahawk Chamber of Commerce's annual Venison feed on November 19th.  
This year's club officers - Madilyn Bauman, Elizabeth Lee and Maggie Lashua used 
previous year data to set up the order for this year's shirts, set up and ran the booth on 
site and managed to sell all but six of the 70 shirts that were ordered for the event.  
The weather always has an impact on attendance, and with some sunshine, low winds 
and temperatures in the 30's attendance was high and people were in a positive 
mood.  The work done by the officers this year marked the first year in at least four 
previous years where the club was able to cover their costs with sales.  The club 
appreciates the ability to help mark the event with commemorative apparel and look 
forward to a continued, positive relationship with the Chamber.

TLR/TWS/CCE Parent Teacher Conferences were held during the week of November 8-12.  
Conferences were held virtually, by phone and in person.  Staff and families have 
appreciated the flexible format.

TLR Twelve senior families participated in the Free Application for Federal Student Aid 
(FAFSA) sign up event in November, sponsored by the THS Counseling Dept.  The 
event was held at THS and was a great opportunity for families to receive assistance 
in the application process and have questions answered.  Families had access to 
technology, records and a FAFSA representative.



TLR/TWS Upward Bound is a federal program designed to assist first generation college 
students and/or low income students with high school graduation and enrollment into 
postsecondary school.  Supports include:  monthly academic support, weekly tutoring, 
ACP workshops, college visits and summer sessions on campus.  UWSP conducted 
an informational meeting on November 30th at THS.  Thirty THS students attended 
the event to learn more about the program.  Six current program members attended as 
well.

TWS Winter Sport Season Start Dates:
Girls Basketball - Nov. 8
Hockey - Nov. 8
Boys Basketball - Nov. 15
Wrestling - Nov. 15
Boys Swim & Dive - Nov. 15

TL&R Music Department Events:
HS Band Concert - Dec. 13 @ 7:00
HS Choir Concert - Dec. 20 @ 7:30


